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| am very concerned that the redetermination of the A303 Stonehenge
scheme does more than play lip service to the reasons it was stopped at the

High Court.

Specifically properly consider alternative options - both outlined below are
better than the plan stopped by the court:

e alternative routes less damaging to the World Heritage Site e.g., a
southern bypass route would be cheaper even if there might be some
problems with it, while a longer tunnel would reduce impact on the World
Heritage Site.

Please consider realistically other options for this scheme fully - look beyond here

and now - Stonehenge (above and below ground) should be protected for many
generations to come, clearly the tunnel currently proposed doesn’t do this.

Regards

Janice Fakes






